The Oriental Rug Lexicon
Yeah, reviewing a book the oriental rug lexicon could grow your close friends
listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, feat does not recommend that you have fabulous points.
Comprehending as without difficulty as settlement even more than other will
have enough money each success. next-door to, the statement as skillfully as
sharpness of this the oriental rug lexicon can be taken as with ease as picked
to act.
Tribal Rugs James Opie 2017-11-15 In Tribal Rugs: A Complete Guide to Village
and Nomadic Carpets, Oriental rug historian and dealer James Opie has compiled
a detailed history of the rich tradition of rug weaving. This lavishly
illustrated book clearly explains the history and culture of Oriental rug
styles, the weaving and dyeing techniques, and the tools materials used.
Fabric for the Designed Interior Frank Theodore Koe 2017-01-12 Fabric for the
Designed Interior, Second Edition, is a comprehensive text for students and
professionals, addressing both residential and commercial interiors. The book
begins by placing fabric in a historic context, examining its connection to the
growth of civilization. Later chapters take a practical approach to provide
readers with the tools they need for successfully specifying fabric, dealing
with environmental and safety concerns, understanding fabric and carpet-care
issues, working with bids and contracts, and learning strategies for navigating
showrooms and fabricating facilities. Leading designers, fabric manufacturers,
and suppliers weigh in with their experiences, giving readers a clear idea of
real-world expectations. This new edition is updated with expanded coverage on
sustainable fabrics, more robust and clear instructions on costing, an appendix
of historic and decorative architectural styles, and a revised art program
featuring contemporary styles. Fabric for the Designed Interior STUDIO-an
online tool for more effective study! � Study smarter with self-quizzes
featuring scored results and personalized study tips � Review concepts with
flashcards of essential vocabulary � Watch videos that bring chapter concepts
to life About the Fabric for the Designed Interior STUDIO Videos Access to
online instructional videos that show the world of interior textiles in action.
The viewer will be taken on a tour of the historic Scalamandre 110,000-squarefoot mill and see how woven and printed fabrics are produced. Elements of the
tour include design conceptualization and artwork, dyeing of yarns, warping,
and weaving on various types of looms. The second video takes the viewer to
several to-the-trade showrooms in New York City. Viewers will learn practical
skills like establishing an account, reading tags, costing, and ordering
product. Showrooms specializing in both residential and contract fabric are
toured. PLEASE NOTE: Purchasing or renting this ISBN does not include access to
the STUDIO resources that accompany this text. To receive free access to the
STUDIO content with new copies of this book, please refer to the book + STUDIO
access card bundle ISBN 9781501321849. OPTIONAL SWATCH KIT: This text also can
be used in conjunction with Swatch Reference Guide for Interior Design Fabrics
by Deborah Young, also available from Fairchild Books. Direct access to fabric
swatches can enhance understanding of essential details of woven, printed, and
nonwoven fabrics. Activities using these fabric swatches can be found at the
end of each chapter of this book.
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Bedrock Faith Eric Charles May 2014-02-10 One of Roxane Gay's Top 10 Books of
2014 One of Booklist's Top 10 First Novels of 2014 One of the Chicago Reader's
Favorite Books of 2014 A Women's Book Group Discussion Selection, Women &
Children First Bookstore One of O, The Oprah Magazine's Ten Books to Pick Up
Now, April 2014 Shortlisted for the 2014 Great Lakes Great Reads Award
Longlisted for The Morning News's 2015 Tournament of Books One of Five Books to
Read Now, Chicago Tribune/Printers Row Eric Charles May was named one of 25
Writers to Watch by Guild Literary Complex and one of the Lit 50 2014 by
Newcity Named a Notable African-American Title by Publishers Weekly "In this
vivid, suspenseful, funny, and compassionate novel of epiphanies, tragedies,
and transformations, May drills down to our bedrock assumptions about
ourselves, our values, and our communities. As sturdy as a Chicago bungalow and
bursting with life, May's debut is perfect for book clubs." --Booklist (starred
review) "In May's vivid, suspenseful, funny, compassionate and epiphanic first
novel, the decorous Mrs. Motley, a retired librarian, along with her closeknit, gossipy Chicago South Side community, dreads the return of the notorious
Stew Pot Reeves." --Booklist, naming Bedrock Faith a Top 10 First Novel of 2014
"May's expansive first novel reveals the complicated emotional economy that
holds together a neighborhood in crisis...May's vivid descriptions of the
rhythms of life in the suburb...reveal vibrant lives in ordinary houses." -Publishers Weekly After fourteen years in prison, Gerald "Stew Pot" Reeves, age
thirty-one, returns home to live with his mom in Parkland, a black middle-class
neighborhood on Chicago's South Side. A frightening delinquent before being
sent away, his return sends Parkland residents into a religiously infused
tailspin, which only increases when Stew Pot announces that he experienced a
religious awakening in prison. Most neighbors are skeptical of this claim, with
one notable exception: Mrs. Motley, a widowed retiree and the Reeves's nextdoor neighbor who loans Stew Pot a Bible, which is seen by Stew Pot and many in
the community as a friendly gesture. With uncompromising fervor (and with a new
pit bull named John the Baptist), Stew Pot appoints himself the moral judge of
Parkland. He discovers that a woman on his block is a lesbian and outs her to
the neighborhood, the first battle in an escalating war of wills with immediate
neighbors: after a mild threat from the block club president, Stew Pot reveals
a secret that leaves the president's marriage in ruin; after catching a woman
from across the street snooping around his backyard, Stew Pot commits an act of
intimidation that leads directly to her death. Stew Pot's prison mentor, an
African American albino named Brother Crown, is released from prison not long
after and moves in with Stew Pot and his mom. His plan is to go on a revival
tour, with Stew Pot as his assistant. One night, as Stew Pot, Mrs. Reeves, and
Brother Crown are witnessing around the neighborhood, a teenager from the block
attempts to burn down the Reeves home. He botches the job and instead sets fire
to Mrs. Motley's house. She is just barely rescued, but her house is a total
loss and she moves in with a nearby family. Neighbors are sure Stew Pot is
behind the fire. The retaliations against Stew Pot continue, sending him over
an emotional ledge as his life spirals out of control with grave consequences.
Through the unforgettable characters of Stew Pot and Mrs. Motley, the novel
provides a reflection on God, the living and the dead, and the possibilities of
finding love without reservation.
The Carpet and the Connoisseur St Louis Art Museum 2016-02 Issued in connection
with an exhibition held at the Saint Louis Art Museum from March 6 to May 8,
2016.
History of the Akkadian Language (2 vols) Juan-Pablo Vita 2021-08-09 History of
the Akkadian Language offers a detailed chronological survey of the oldest
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known Semitic language and one of history’s longest written records. The
outcome is presented in 26 chapters written by 25 leading authors.
Simplified Signs John D. Bonvillian 2020 "Simplified Signs presents a system of
manual sign communication intended for special populations who have had limited
success mastering spoken or full sign languages. It is the culmination of over
twenty years of research and development by the authors. The Simplified Sign
System has been developed and tested for ease of sign comprehension,
memorization, and formation by limiting the complexity of the motor skills
required to form each sign, and by ensuring that each sign visually resembles
the meaning it conveys. Volume 1 outlines the research underpinning and
informing the project, and places the Simplified Sign System in a wider context
of sign usage, historically and by different populations. Volume 2 presents the
lexicon of signs, totalling approximately 1000 signs, each with a clear
illustration and a written description of how the sign is formed, as well as a
memory aid that connects the sign visually to the meaning that it conveys.
While the Simplified Sign System originally was developed to meet the needs of
persons with intellectual disabilities, cerebral palsy, autism, or aphasia, it
may also assist the communication needs of a wider audience - such as
healthcare professionals, aid workers, military personnel, travellers or
parents, and children who have not yet mastered spoken language. The system
also has been shown to enhance learning for individuals studying a foreign
language. Lucid and comprehensive, this work constitutes a valuable resource
that will enhance the communicative interactions of many different people, and
will be of great interest to researchers and educators alike."--Publisher's
website
Qarajeh to Quba Raoul E. Tschebull 2019-09-16 This book features the
collector/author's well informed views about a careful selection of mainly 19th
century knotted pile carpets and flatwoven covers in various techniques from
his own extensive collection, which has been built up over a period of more
than four decades. Many of the rugs, which are all of the highest graphic and
artistic quality, have been acquired without recourse to the open market and
are therefore previously unseen and unpublished. Raoul (Mike) Tschebull's long
experience in the genre allows insights that go beyond the conventional wisdom
of the traditional antique oriental carpet bazaar. His collecting career began
under the aegis of one of the great US collectors of a previous generation,
Joseph V. McMullan. This beautifully illustrated book will include a general
introduction to the Caucasus/Azerbaijan area setting the context for the
focused presentation of some 70 examples, each with the author's comments about
design, structure, technique, attribution and dating. It accompanies possible
lectures at Museum conventions, and Carpet & Textile Society meetings in the
USA. AUTHOR: A former banker, the author/collector Raoul E. Tschebull is well
known in international rug collecting circles for his first publication, a
modest but highly influential mainly black and white 1971 exhibition catalogue
of Kazak rugs, as well as numerous articles in HALI magazine and frequent
lectures on the subject. He is a past recipient of the Near Eastern Art
Research Center's Joseph V. McMullan Award for Scholarship and Stewardship in
the field of Islamic Carpets. SELLING POINTS: * Contains many previously unseen
and unpublished pieces from a highly regarded collection * The author/collector
offers his considered opinions * Book design by a top UK graphic designer,
Misha Anikst, with photographs by the USA's leading specialist carpet/textile
photographer, Don Tuttle 150 colour images
Woven Structures Marla Mallett 2000
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Dictionary Of Word Roots Donald Borror 1960-09-01 One of the outstanding
problems of the biologist, whether he be beginning student or specialists, is
that of understanding technical terms. The best way to understand and remember
technical terms is to understand first their component parts, or roots. This
dictionary has been designed primarily to meet the needs of the beginning
student, the medical student, and the taxonomist, but it should be of value to
all biologists.
Oriental Carpet Design P. R. J. Ford 1992 "One of the most useful books to
cover the whole of the field...Mr. Ford is to be congratulated on having
produced a work that should stand the test of time." Carpet Review Weekly
Art Market Research Tom McNulty 2006-03-03 This book is for art market
researchers at all levels. A brief overview of the global art market and its
major stakeholders precedes an analysis of the various sales venues (auction,
commercial gallery, etc.). Library research skills are reviewed, and advanced
methods are explored in a chapter devoted to basic market research. Because the
monetary value of artwork cannot be established without reference to the
aesthetic qualities and art historical significance of our subject works, two
substantial chapters detail the processes involved in researching and
documenting the fine and decorative arts, respectively, and provide annotated
bibliographies. Methods for assigning values for art objects are explored, and
sources of price data, both in print and online, are identified and described
in detail. In recent years, art historical scholarship increasingly has
addressed issues related to the history of art and its markets: a chapter on
resources for the historian of the art market offers a wide range of sources.
Finally, provenance and art law are discussed, with particular reference to
their relevance to dealers, collectors, artists and other art market
stakeholders.
Oriental Rug Repair Peter F. Stone 2010 The demand for oriental rugs has
increased dramatically in recent years. Many owners now put more value on their
rugs as works of art than as floor coverings, and current prices reflect their
status. As a result, rugs that may once have remained stored in attics or been
destined for the junkyard are being revived, repaired, and restored. Rug repair
services are more popular than ever, but many repairs are not as difficult as
you may think. Anyone who can learn needlecraft can acquire the necessary
skills. This comprehensive guide covers all the essential techniques,
materials, and tools required to repair oriental rugs. The accessible text is
accompanied by clear step-by-step diagrams and illustrations that teach you how
to: assess damaged areas understand rug structure select yarn reknot
reconstruct warp and weft use patches repair selvage and edges repair ends and
flatweaves wash rugs, remove stains, and carry out general maintenance Oriental
Rug Repair is a must-have reference for beginners and auseful sourcebook for
dealers and collectors.
Nomadic Visions Michael Rothberg 2021-07-12 * Antique knotted-pile transport
bags and other collectible small-format weavings, both utilitarian and
decorative, made by the nomadic tribes of the Caucasus region and Iran * The
best of the best in a widely collected area of textile arts The Michael and Amy
Rothberg Collection of knotted-pile tribal and nomadic bags and other rare
small format pile weavings, among them many pieces made for women's dowries and
other ceremonial functions, is recognized as the best of its kind anywhere in
the world. The collection has been carefully and thoughtfully assembled over
the past four decades. Michael Rothberg's collections are above all
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distinguished by the collector's acutely sensitive and perceptive eye for the
best museum-quality material available on the international market. Specialists
in the field and other collectors and tribal weaving enthusiasts have awaited
the publication of this part of the Rothberg Collection for many years, ever
since a selection of the material was shown at Sotheby's in Los Angeles in a
feature exhibition during the American Conference on Oriental Rugs in January
1996. The scope of the collection includes antique pile bags, from the
Transcaucasus region, as well as from the Shahsavan, Kurdish, Varamin region,
Qashqa'i, Khamseh, Luri, Bakhtiari, Afshar and Baluch tribes of Iran.
How to Read Islamic Carpets Walter B. Denny 2014-12-15 The engaging and
accessible volume offers invaluable insights and novel perspectives on what is
perhaps the most iconic of all Islamic art forms: the handwoven carpet. With a
history stretching back to the fourteenth century and a geographic reach
spanning Europe to Eurasia, Mongolia to the Middle East, Islamic carpets boast
a degree of innovation and technical skill to rival the world's most exalted
works of art. Beauty and brilliance emerge in equal measure from carpets of all
forms be they colossal silk rugs exchanged as gifts by sultans and kings or
small and sturdy textiles woven for use in nomadic encampments. Some sixty
superlatives examples from the Metropolitan Museum's collection—from Persia,
India, Turkey, North Africa, and across the Islamic world—are presented here in
lavish detail, with concise and approachable texts that position each work in
historical and cultural context. Beginning with a discussion of materials and
techniques, How to Read Islamic Carpets offers a comprehensive introduction to
this captivating art form, and reveals the lasting influence of carpet-weaving
traditions in lands far beyond the Islamic world.
Oriental Rug Lexicon Gustave William Rylander 1938
The Persian Carpet Tradition P.R.J. Ford 2019-06-30 Between 1400 and 1500 a
design revolution in Persia swept away a 2000-year-old tradition of carpet
design, replacing abstract geometric patterns with complex floral scrolls
dominated by a central medallion derived from the Chinese cloud-collar shape.
This revolution represents a major event in world art history, comparable to
that which occurred at the same time in Renaissance Italy. It was followed over
the next four centuries by a second revolution, during which the principal
design elements of the first permeated carpet production at every level
throughout Persia and continue to dominate it to this day. AUTHOR: Jim Ford
worked for many years for the world-famous international oriental carpet
import/export company OCM. In his career he followed in the illustrious
footsteps of A. Cecil Edwards (author of The Persian Carpet, Duckworth 1953),
as the company's rug-buying agent in Iran, before setting up his own business
after the Iranian Revolution with his wife Barbara Lindsay Ford, designing and
producing their own contemporary carpets in Nepal. He is the author of one of
the best-selling oriental rug books of all time, Oriental Carpet Design: A
Guide to Traditional Motifs, Patterns and Symbols, which has been subsequently
reprinted on both sides of the Atlantic and translated into German and other
languages. SELLING POINT: * Miniature paintings unlock the door to a thorough
re-examination of the ubiquitous 'classical' medallion design in Persian
carpets, revealing an artistic revolution comparable to that which occurred at
the same time in Renaissance Italy 380 colour and 20 b/w photographs
Soft Surfaces Judy A. Juracek 2000 Computer disk contains images from the
textbook.
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Persian Carpet A. Cecil Edwards 2017-04-07
Oriental Rugs Peter F. Stone 2013-11-19 This monumental reference work—long
awaited by collectors and scholars—fills an important gap in the available
literature on oriental rugs. Lavishly illustrated with over 1000 photographs
and drawings, it offers clear and precise definitions for the rug and textile
terms in use across a broad swath of the globe—from Morocco to Turkey, Persia,
the Caucasus region, Central Asia, Afghanistan, Pakistan, India and China.
Covering priceless museum-quality rug traditions as well as modern centers of
production, Oriental Rugs: An Illustrated Lexicon of Motifs, Materials, and
Origins draws on classical scholarship as well as current terminology in use
among producers and traders in these areas today. It focuses primarily on the
rich hand-knotting and hand-weaving traditions of the Near East and Central
Asia, but also includes some examples of Scandinavian and Native American
weavings. Oriental rugs are receiving ever-increasing attention and recognition
in the field of art history. Tribal weavings especially have become a focus for
new research, and Oriental Rugs provides a new understanding of many
distinctive traditions that were previously understudied, such as the weavings
of southwest Persia, Baluchistan and Kurdistan. This concise oriental rug
reference book is a must-have for scholars and anyone serious about collecting
rugs, selling rugs or the rug trade in general. Additional reference
information also includes: Foreign terms Place names The Oriental Rug lexicon
Museums with notable rug collections Oriental rug internet sites
Chanteh 1998 This is a deep and thought-provoking reflection on the subjective
experience of holistic reality. The author creates a masterful synthesis of
physics and metaphysics. The reader is engaged to think along in a discussion
of humanity's timeless questions about being, becoming, and passing away.
A Lexicon, Hebrew, Chaldee, and English Samuel Lee 1844
Dictionary of Arabic Loanwords in the Languages of Central and East Africa
Sergio Baldi 2020-11-30 Dictionary of Arabic Loanwords in the Languages of
Central and East Africa analyzes around 3000 Arabic loanwords in more than 50
languages in the area, and completes the work started in a previous similar
work on West Africa.
Bibliography of Art and Architecture in the Islamic World (2 vol. set) Susan
Sinclair 2012-04-03 Following the tradition and style of the acclaimed Index
Islamicus, the editors have created this new Bibliography of Art and
Architecture in the Islamic World. The editors have surveyed and annotated a
wide range of books and articles from collected volumes and journals published
in all European languages (except Turkish) between 1906 and 2011. This
comprehensive bibliography is an indispensable tool for everyone involved in
the study of material culture in Muslim societies.
An Etymological Dictionary of the English Language, on a Plan Entirely New John
Oswald 1836
Tribal Rugs Brian MacDonald 2017-08 Tribal Rugs: Treasures of the Black Tent is
the definitive work on this subject. Dedicated to one of the most ancient
crafts of the world, this book leads its reader through the history of the
tribal rug. Featured content ranges from the oldest complete rug in the world
(dated to the fifth century BC) to the weavings of the nomadic peoples of Iran,
Afghanistan, Turkey, the Caucasus and Central Asia, compiled from the 19th
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Century up to the present day. Each chapter introduces a different group of
tribes, illustrating the rugs, carpets, kilims and utilitarian bags attributed
to their weavers. This book is both a celebration of the woven legacy left by
the tribes and a tribute to the skill and artistry of the women who created
these magnificent artworks. It aims to provide an introduction for the novice,
and entice the more knowledgeable to further study.
The Time Traveler's Wife Audrey Niffenegger 2021-04-30 A most untraditional
love story, this is the celebrated tale of Henry DeTamble, a dashing,
adventuresome librarian who inadvertently travels through time, and Clare
Abshire, an artist whose life takes a natural sequential course. Henry and
Clare’s passionate affair endures across a sea of time and captures them in an
impossibly romantic trap that tests the strength of fate and basks in the bonds
of love. “Niffenegger’s inventive and poignant writing is well worth a trip”
(Entertainment Weekly).
Oriental Rugs Today Emmett Eiland 2003 Demystifying a confusing and
intimidating subject, Oriental Rugs Today is the first book devoted exclusively
to new pieces. It discusses issues of dye and finish, looks country by country
at examples from every major contemporary source, and profiles the artisans who
revived the use of handspun wool and natural dyes. Written for both aficionado
and novice, this edition includes 20 percent more material and new information
on Nepalese and Iranian rugs, making this must-have guide to the subject.
100color photos are included.
Persian Rugs and Carpets Essie Sakhai 2008 Persian Rugs and Carpets: The Fabric
of Life presents a pictorial journey around Persia, reflecting the weaving and
pattern styles of the many regions and tribes - including Esfahan, Kashan,
Nain, Qum, Kerman, Tabriz, Bakhtiari, Senneh, Malayer and Qashq
Tribal & Village Rugs Peter F. Stone 2004-01-01 Drawing on the rich weaving
traditions of the Near East and Central Asia, the clearly presented text is
divided into six major regional and tribal groupings, covering Anatolian,
Baluchi, Caucasian, Kurdish, Persian and Turkmen motifs. These are subdivided
into more precise attributions and motif types, examining the derivations and
uses of medallions, field repeats and borders, as well as the relationships
between them. This detailed analysis of designs and their component elements
provides a vital key to accurate attribution. Striking diagrams illustrate the
way in which individual motifs may be adapted and reinterpreted over time,
their evolution crossing historical, cultural and geographic boundaries.
Lavishly illustrated, this study will not only be an invaluable aid to
identifying the flourishing variety of tribal and village rug motifs, but will
also create a new understanding of their extraordinary beauty and provide a
treasure house of creative inspiration for designers of all kinds.
The Practical Book of Oriental Rugs George Griffin Lewis 1913 The Practical
Book of Oriental Rugs by George Griffin Lewis, first published in 1913, is a
rare manuscript, the original residing in one of the great libraries of the
world. This book is a reproduction of that original, which has been scanned and
cleaned by state-of-the-art publishing tools for better readability and
enhanced appreciation. Restoration Editors' mission is to bring long out of
print manuscripts back to life. Some smudges, annotations or unclear text may
still exist, due to permanent damage to the original work. We believe the
literary significance of the text justifies offering this reproduction,
allowing a new generation to appreciate it.
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The Oriental Rug Lexicon Peter F. Stone 1997 The baffling array of technical
rug terms for oriental carpets are here made accessible to the beginner, whilst
research is aided by precise identifications of regions and ethnic groups, and
explanations of designs, motifs and symbols associated with pile rugs and
flatweaves.
The Daily Show (The Book) Chris Smith 2016-11-22 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored history of the award-winning The Daily Show with Jon
Stewart, as told by its correspondents, writers, and host. For almost seventeen
years, The Daily Show with Jon Stewart brilliantly redefined the borders
between television comedy, political satire, and opinionated news coverage. It
launched the careers of some of today's most significant comedians, highlighted
the hypocrisies of the powerful, and garnered 23 Emmys. Now the show's behindthe-scenes gags, controversies, and camaraderie will be chronicled by the
players themselves, from legendary host Jon Stewart to the star cast members
and writers-including Samantha Bee, Stephen Colbert, John Oliver, and Steve
Carell - plus some of The Daily Show's most prominent guests and adversaries:
John and Cindy McCain, Glenn Beck, Tucker Carlson, and many more. This oral
history takes the reader behind the curtain for all the show's highlights, from
its origins as Comedy Central's underdog late-night program to Trevor Noah's
succession, rising from a scrappy jester in the 24-hour political news cycle to
become part of the beating heart of politics-a trusted source for not only
comedy but also commentary, with a reputation for calling bullshit and an
ability to effect real change in the world. Through years of incisive election
coverage, passionate debates with President Obama and Hillary Clinton, feuds
with Bill O'Reilly and Fox, and provocative takes on Wall Street and racism,
The Daily Show has been a cultural touchstone. Now, for the first time, the
people behind the show's seminal moments come together to share their memories
of the last-minute rewrites, improvisations, pranks, romances, blow-ups, and
moments of Zen both on and off the set of one of America's most groundbreaking
shows.
Oriental Rugs Janice Summers 1978 A guide to the identification and evaluation
of modern oriental rugs, with advice on buying a rug and caring for it.
A Dictionary of Moroccan Arabic Richard Slade Harrell 2004 A Dictionary of
Morroccan Arabic presents, in a range, the core vocabulary of everyday life in
Morocco - from the kitchen to the mosque, from the hardware store to the
natural world of plants and animals. It contains myriad examples of usage,
including formulaic phrases and idiomatic expressions. Understandable
throughout the nation, it is based primarily on the standard dialect of
educated Moroccans from the cities of Fez, Rabat, and Casablanca. All Arabic
citations are in an English transcription, making it invaluable to Englishspeaking non-Arabists, travelers, and tourists - as well as being an important
resource tool for students and scholars in the Arabic language-learning field.
Jews and Muslims Made Visible in Christian Iberia and Beyond, 14th to 18th
Centuries 2019-05-06 This volume aims to show through various case studies how
the interrelations between Jews, Muslims and Christians in Iberia were
negotiated in the field of images, objects and architecture during the Later
Middle Ages and Early Modernity.
Encyclopedic Dictionary of Polymers Jan W. Gooch 2010-11-08 This is the first
complete book of polymer terminology ever published. It contains more than
7,500 polymeric material terms. Supplementary electronic material brings
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important relationships to life, and audio supplements include pronunciation of
each term.
Navajo-English Dictionary C. Leon Wall 1958 In response to a recent surge of
interest in Native American history, culture, and lore, Hippocrene brings you a
concise and straightforward dictionary of the Navajo tongue. The dictionary is
designed to aid Navajos learning English as well as English speakers interested
in acquiring knowledge of Navajo. The largest of all the Native American
tribes, the Navajo number about 125,000 and live mostly on reservations in
Arizona, New Mexico, and Utah. Over 9,000 entries; A detailed section on Navajo
pronunciation; A comprehensive, modern vocabulary; Useful, everyday
expressions.
Bakhtiari Studies Erik Anonby 2014
Kilim Alastair Hull 2000-06-01 Bold, distinctive patterns; brilliant colors;
affordability-these are some of the characteristics that explain the
overwhelming popularity of the exquisite, flatwoven textiles from the Near and
Far East known as kilims. The most comprehensive and beautifully illustrated
survey to date, Kilim contains hundreds of color photographs accompanied by an
authoritative text examining the origins, history, and weaving techniques of
these unique cloths. A directory to international kilim auction houses; a
source listing of dealers and services; and a reference guide to the
collecting, care, and further study of kilims conclude this definitive work on
a widely appealing subject.
Orientalism Edward W. Said 2014-10-01 More than three decades after its first
publication, Edward Said's groundbreaking critique of the West's historical,
cultural, and political perceptions of the East has become a modern classic. In
this wide-ranging, intellectually vigorous study, Said traces the origins of
"orientalism" to the centuries-long period during which Europe dominated the
Middle and Near East and, from its position of power, defined "the orient"
simply as "other than" the occident. This entrenched view continues to dominate
western ideas and, because it does not allow the East to represent itself,
prevents true understanding. Essential, and still eye-opening, Orientalism
remains one of the most important books written about our divided world.
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